
Sir:
 
I commend the ICCVAM for moving toward non-animal testing. While using non-
animal testing methods as part of an integrated testing scheme (in which animal
tests may be used to confirm the non-animal test results) is. however, not
enough. The suffering of animals for these cruel experiments should be
eliminated altogether. I hope all animal experiments will be stopped in the
immediate future.
 
Thank you,
Christina Borra


